October 2, 2003
Members 

Allegheny County Council

119 Courthouse

436 Grant Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear Council Members:

Please find the attached resume of Dr. Janet Summers, whom I am recommending for reappointment to the Allegheny County Board of Health ("Board").

The Allegheny County Board of Health exercises the rule-making power conferred upon the County Department of Health by the formulation of rules and regulations for the prevention of disease and removal of conditions which constitute a menace to health, and for the promotion and preservation of the public health generally.  Pending confirmation, Dr. Summers will serve an additional four-year term, beginning immediately and ending on January 7, 2007.

Dr. Summers brings knowledge about school age vision screening, eye disease and blindness as well as prevention to the Board, issues that concern all segments of our regional population.  She is certified in managed care and is on the Pennsylvania Board of Examiners of Optometrists, which she has chaired in the past.
I appreciate your consideration and ask you to act on this reappointment as quickly as possible.  Dr. Summers will make herself available for review before the full Council or the appropriate committee. FILLIN  \* MERGEFORMAT  

Sincerely,

James C. Roddey

cc:  Janet Summers, O.D., Optometrist, All About Eyes of Oakmont
       William D. Thompkins, Executive Assistant to the Chief Executive

       Dan Booker, Chair of the ACCE Appointments Advisory Group

Enclosure
